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PUBLICITY RELEASE FORM 

2023-2024

Throughout the school year, the Greenwich Board of Education and Greenwich Public Schools will 

conduct activities that may be publicized within the schools (video, newsletters, brochures, social media, 
etc.) and/or through the international, national, regional and local news media* (newspaper, 

magazines, radio, television, on-line news sources, etc.). This publicity coverage may include interview 
sessions, photographs or videos of individual students or groups of students, and student works 
(including, but not limited to academic, artistic, and athletic activities, performances and competitions, 

etc.).

*Please note that most news media sources include an on-line presence, therefore publicity 
coverage may also be published on the internet by various news outlets.

Please check one of the two statements below. Sign and return this document to your child’s school 

office no later than September 1, 2023. This release form will remain in effect through August 31, 2024.

☐ I/we grant permission for my/our child’s name, voice/comments, and/or photographic likeness,

to be used by the Greenwich Public Schools’ personnel or reporters, journalists, or photographers

employed by the news media for the purposes of publicity.

☐ I/we DO NOT grant permission for my/our child’s name, voice/comments, or photographic

likeness to be used by the Greenwich Public Schools’ personnel or reporters, journalists, or

photographers employed by the news media for the purposes of publicity.

Child’s Name: School: 

Signature of Parent(s) or Guardian(s) Signature of Parent(s) or Guardian(s) 

[At least one signature is required] 

Date 




